Dear AADS Members,
| hope you are keeping well, and your businesses are moving along well for you all.

It is with much regret that | have to announce the committee had a special meeting on Tuesday about
the viable aspect of continuing with the conference in June this Year. The consensus was that there is
not enough confidence among the sponsors and members to continue with arrangements for this year.
The aspect of borders closing at the drop of a hat and Quarantine is a major contribution for this

decision.

This for me personally is very disappointing but everyone’s health is still my main concern. Hopefully

with the distribution of the vaccine we will have the confidence to be able to have a clear run for 2022.

Queensland Branch will be holding a meeting sometime during spring this year and this may be a chance
for those members that are able to attend to be able to have a catch up. Nichole Wilson will have details

for this event at a later date.
The board will be holding another meeting shortly and further announcements will be made after this.

| regret to give you this news, but | cannot see any other way around the matter but as you all know the

board has no control over this pandemic.

Please call me if you have any queries (0429 498 439).
Take care.

Kind regards,

Merv. Bryant.
President AADS



